Informational Item

Indian River County, Florida
Solid Waste Disposal District
Board Memorandum

Date: February 1, 2022

To: Jason E. Brown, County Administrator

From: Cindy Corrente, Interim Director of Utilities

Thru: Himanshu H. Mehta, PE, Managing Director, Solid Waste Disposal District (SWDD)

Prepared By: Susan Flak, Recycling Education and Marketing Coordinator, SWDD
Jill Brown, Recycling Specialist, SWDD

Subject: Fellsmere Community Fridge Grand Opening and Ribbon Cutting

In a greater effort to decrease food insecurity and increase food waste diversion in Indian River County,
the opening of the Fellsmere Community Fridge will take place with a ribbon cutting ceremony on
Saturday, February 26, 2022, at 10 am. This project has been made possible through the collaboration of
many community partnerships. The Fridge is located at 21 South Cypress Street in Fellsmere, and all are
welcome to come celebrate the opening.
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You are invited to join us at
The Fellsmere Fridge Ribbon Cutting
Saturday, February 26", 2022

A simple solution for food waste diversion
through sharing good quolity food.

The Fellsmiers Frque s been 8 com: munityeﬂhrt ard we 8re 5o
grateful forall the com munities, officak, businesses and
individuslz who helped make it happen!!

For mone information or if fou have questions pleace contact:
FeilsmereFridge@gmail. com
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21 5 Cypress Streek
Fellzmere, FL 32348
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